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Julie Caines Appointed Executive Vice President, International Country Membership 

 

Chevy Chase, Maryland, USA – January 19, 2024 – The International Pickleball Federation, 

Inc. (IPF) is proud to announce the appointment of Ms. Julie Caines, as the Executive Vice 

President, International Country Membership for the IPF.   

Ms. Caines is currently working as a Chief of Staff / Sr. Program Manager in the tech sector with 

a focus on emerging talent development. She has global experience with People & Culture 

organizations, leading strategy development, operational delivery and communications across 

100 + countries. Ms. Caines is an avid Tennis and Pickleball player who plays in local singles 

and doubles leagues. 

As the EVP, International Country Members for the IPF, Ms. Caines will be responsible for 

overseeing a team of international project personnel developing a pathway for current country 

members to achieve recognition from their national pickleball organizations. Additionally, Ms. 

Caines will be responsible for managing national governmental organizations, in compliance 

with International Olympic Committee standards.   

The Board of Directors welcomes Ms. Caines to the Executive Committee of the Federation.   

Title: Karen Long, Secretary 

Email address: secretary@theipf.org  

about:blank
about:blank

